
GOVERNMENT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS OF THE UNITED STATES 
======== 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

DIVISION OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

4607 ESTATE TUTU  

ST. THOMAS, VI  00802 
PHONE: (340) 774-3320                               FAX: (340) 714-9549 

 

December 22, 2020 

 

Christine MacMillan 

Compliance Officer 

National Testing Laboratories, Ltd. 

556 S. Mansfield St 

Ypsilanti, MI 48197 

 

Dear Ms. MacMillan, 

 

The Department of Planning and Natural Resources, Division of Environmental Protection  

(DPNR-DEP) has reviewed your current chemistry parameters certification and has determined 

your methods and parameters are consistent with the policies of the Virgin Islands Drinking 

Water Program. Therefore, VIDPNR-DEP is granting National Testing Lab, certification in the 

United States Virgin Islands via Reciprocity for the parameters outlined in State of Florida & 

TNI NELAP accreditation. Your reciprocity certification is due to expire June 30, 2021 and 

you must submit a new application by June 10, 2021, with any updated criteria, as specified 

below, QA manual and SOP updates and proof of renewed State of Florida and NELAP 

certification for analytes.  

 

National Testing Laboratories, Ltd maintains certification in the United States Virgin Islands 

Department of Planning and Natural Resources, Division of Environmental Protection under the 

following conditions: 

 

1. National Testing Laboratories, Ltd maintains certification status with the State of Florida 

and NELAP certification to expire June 30, 2021; 

2. National Testing Laboratories, Ltd is certified only for the parameters and test methods 

that maintain acceptable Proficiency Testing performance evaluation standards; 

3. National Testing Laboratories, Ltd is certified only for the analytes that are accredited 

with the State of Florida & TNI NELAP accreditation; 

4. National Testing Laboratories, Ltd provides recent and future Proficiency Testing results 

to VIDPNR. 

 

Any further questions or concerns regarding the aforementioned may be forwarded to Lia 

Hibbert, DPNR-DEP Laboratory Certifying Officer at 340-774-3320, ext. 5110 or 

lia.hibbert@dpnr.vi.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Austin F. Callwood 

Director, DEP 
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